
Register and submit your questions at

wdgpublichealth.ca/parent-info-night by Thursday,

December 2 at 9 a.m.

You will receive a link to join the day of the event.

This presentation will also be recorded and shared via

WDG Public Health social media afterward for those who

are unable to attend. 

Thursday, December 2

7 p.m. to 8 p.m.

Dr. Matthew Tenenbaum, the Associate Medical

Officer of Health for Wellington-Dufferin-Guelph Public

Health, will be offering a presentation for parents and

caregivers to ask questions and learn more about the

COVID-19 vaccine for children ages 5 to 11.

http://www.wdgpublichealth.ca/parent-info-night

